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1.7.25 

Swimming updates for Year 2 

Dear parents and carers, 

It is with great regret that we are unable to offer Year 2 swimming lessons for the full two 

weeks. We have been informed by Cocks Moor Woods Leisure Centre today that the 

intensive two-week lesson blocks are not suitable for Year 2. We will be complaining to the 

management as we were not informed of this when we booked the sessions as we clearly 

stated they were for Year 2. 

They will continue to swim on the following dates: 

3rd July 

4th July  

7th July 

 

Please accept our apologies and know that they will go swimming in Year 3. 

It was noted that many of the children had no water experience and most children will 

continue to go for the next three lessons to build their water confidence.  

I would advise parents and carers that it is a life-saving skill to be able to swim and that 

swimming lessons are most effective when followed by regular swimming sessions with 

parents or lessons run by professionals. 

 

Kind regards, 

Mrs Owen 

Acting Headteacher 
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1.7.25 

Dear parents and carers, 

Swimming dates for Year 6 

We have been informed by Cocks Moor Woods Leisure Centre today that the intensive 

two-week lesson blocks are not suitable for Year 2.  

However, it means that we can now offer four sessions to Year 6 next week. 

They will swim on the following dates: 

8 th July 

9th July  

10th July 

11th July 

Pupils will need to bring a dry towel and a one-piece swimming costume for girls and 

swimming trunks for boys (no longer than knee length). Goggles are optional as are 

swimming caps.  Ensure your child has a change of clothes in case of clothes getting dropped 

on the changing room floor. They will depart school at 10.30 am and return for a late lunch 

at 12:40 pm. Please return the consent slip below by Friday 4th July. 

Kind regards, 

Mrs Owen 

Acting Headteacher 
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